
Dear Parent and Carers, 

You are invited join St Marks Parent Council in marking the start of the new school year. 

Please come along to our Annual General Meeting next Wednesday… 

CHEESE AND WINE NIGHT 

WEDNESDAY 2ND OF SEPTEMBER 2015 

@7pm, ST MARKS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

So ditch the car, bring a friend and have a wee glass of wine and find out how the Parent 

Council helps the School and our children. 

Get involved and have some fun!  



 

 

 

 

 

 


